
 

Hillsboro High School Board Report – November 2019 

Hillsboro High School Enrollment 

Total = 530 (9th – 156, 10th – 132, 11th – 128, 12th – 114) 

Hillsboro High School Dual Crecit Students 

Hillsboro High School in parternering with Hill College recently recognized 

several Hillsboro High School Dual Credit students.  Each school year, Hill 

College presents an event hosted by Hillsboro High School called "15 Forward and 

Think 30."  This event recognizes Hillsboro High School Dual Credit students who 

have earned 15 and 30 college credit hours.  The students in blue shirts have 

earned 15 dual credit college hours and the students in white shirts have earned 30 

dual credit college hours.  We are so proud of our HHS students and truly 

appreciate the tremendous partnership we have with Hill College. 

 



Hillsboro High School Rotary Students of the Month 

The Hillsboro High School Rotary Club recently recognized two Hillsboro High 

School students as their Hillsboro Rotary Club Students of the Month.  The 

Hillsboro High School students recognized were Alyson Rea and Sean Hyland.  

Both of these students exhibit high character traits and are positive peer role 

models at HHS.  Alyson is very active in a variety of extra-curricular including 

Cheerleading and Student Council.  Sean is alo very active in his AG classes and 

Athletics.  Congrats Alyson and Sean.  And thank you to the Hillsboro Rotary Club 

for recognizing our hard working Hillsboro High School students. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Hillsboro High School SAT / PSAT Testing Day 

On October 16, our Hillsboro High School Guidance Counselors (Mr. Sumrall and 

Mrs. Schroeder) organized a Hillsboro High School Testing Day for our Hillsboro 

students.  Our entire Junior class (128 students) traveled to the Hilco Convention 

Center to take the PSAT.  The testing company that oversees the testing procedures 

had very strict guidelines on the specifics of length of tables, acceptable length 

between testers, etc.  With that being said, we are unable to provide the approved 

requirements on our actual HHS campus.  40 HHS Seniors remained on the HHS 

campus to take the SAT test and 40 HHS Sophomores stayed on the HHS campus 

to take advantage of an early opportunity to take the PSAT prior to their Junior 

year. It is encouraging watching all of these great testing opportunities that are 

being presented to our Hillsboro High School students.  A huge thank you to Mr. 

Sumrall and Mrs. Schroeder for their leadership as our Hillsboro High School 

Guidance Counselors. 

 

 


